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KEN LAWSON 
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RICHARD  BENDETTI 
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OFFICERS  

 

 

 
PRESIDENT:  
KEN LAWSON   509-5539  
 
VICE PRESIDENT:  

RICHARD WAGNER                 860-8 1 13 

 
SECRETARY:  

RICHARD BENDETTI  631-2046 
 
TREASURER:  

WOODY WITCZAK  375-8812  
 
 
ACTIVITIES  

EXECUTIVE BOARD  
 
WEBMASTER:  

ROB DALY   446-7389  
 
EDITOR:  

RICHARD BENDETTI  724-8769  

MARCH 10 MEETING 

Our next meeting is March 10th at Whitey’s Fish Camp, 2032 CR 220, Fleming 

Island, at 11:00 AM.  
HEAD SOUTH ON 17 (ROOSEVELT BLVD)   PAST ORANGE PARK, OVER BLACK 

CREEK, ONTO FLEMING ISL.,RIGHT ON CR 220 TO WHITEY’S 
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FEB LUNCH MEETING AT TRENT’S SEAFOOD 

 

IN ATTENDANCE: THE WITCZAKS; THE LAWSONS; THE BENDETTIS; THE EASLEYS; 

DEE SCOTT; KAREL DANIEL; BILL GILLESPIE; PAT SCHUDEL; THE DALYS; RICHARD 

WAGNER; GUESTS: JOYCE AND ARTURO HERNANDEZ. 50/50 CAROL LAWSON $42 

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER. WOODY DISCUSSED OUR FINANCIALS.  WE HAVE 

$3,900 IN AVAILABLE CASH WITH 22 PAID DUES AND 8 MEMBERS NOT PAID. 

 

KEN CONGRATULATED BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES. HE STATED SOME IDEAS 

FOR NEW MEMBERS WITH BROCHURES TO HAND OUT AT CRUISE INS AND CAR 

SHOWS PERHAPS WITH HELP FORM CHRIS CONOVER AS HE PARTICIPATES IN 

MANY 

EVENTS.  

  

KEN DISCUSSED CAR SHOWS AT AMELIA ISLAND AND AZELEA SHOW IN PALATKA. 

RICHARD WAGNER HAS A GROUP OF 5 CARS HEADING TO ST. AUGUSTINE CLASSIC 

CAR MUSUEM WITH LUNCH AT FORDS GARAGE.. 



MAKING ITS DEBUT AT TRENT’S SEAFOOD 

BILL GILLESPIES PACKARD SEDAN…. A RUNNING MATE FOR HIS BUICK 

DISSA AND DATTA 
 

KENS REPORT ON ST AUGUSTINE RUN…..THANK YOU TO RICHARD WAGNER FOR ORGANIZING OUR 

FIRST CRUISE OF THE YEAR…. ST AUGUSTINE CAR MUSUEM ON SATURDAY 2/26. EVEN THOUGH OUR 

ORIGINAL PARTICIPANT COUNT DWINDLED, THE WEATHER WAS PERFECT,THE CARS AT THE MUSEUM 

WERE PLENTIFUL. AS WAS THE CAR SHOW OUTSIDE.THANK YOU TO MIKE CIRINO FOR ARRANGING OUR 

DISCOUNTED TICKETS. THE FOOD AND ATMOSPHERE AT FORD’S GARAGE WAS CONDUCIVE TO OUR 

COMMON FELLOWSHIP...THATS WHAT IS ALL ABOUT !!! 

 

AZALEA FESTIVAL RUN…..SAT 3/05. WE HAD THREE CARS...KEN RODE WITH RICHARD IN HIS RAMBLER 

THE DALYS IN THEIR PLYMOUTH AND THE McCRORYS IN THEIR WILLYS JEEPSTER. WE HAD A NICE 

DRIVE, WE ARRIVED TO A FULL HOUSE AT THE CITY WATERFRONT PARK SO WE PARKED ON A SIDE 

STREET WHICH ENDED UP OK AS WE HAD SEVEAL OTHER CARS AROUND US. WE TALKED CARS WITH 

MANY PEOPLE AND A GOOD TIME WAS HAD BY ALL !!! 

 

BIRTHDAYS...IN MEMORIUM: JOEL DANIEL 3/17 ANNIVERSARIES…..NONE TO REPORT 

 

WOODYISMS….February is in the rearview mirror and we’ve got March ahead of us. March is 

a month of new beginnings, from the 

<https://www.countryliving.com/life/a26845009/what-is-the-spring-equinox/> 

beginning of Spring to Daylight Savings Time.  It's a month bursting with 

change as Mother Nature begins to bloom and show off her colors after a 

season of chilling out (literally). As we enter this new season, it's the 

time to celebrate, right?  

NOT SO FAST SEZ WOODY    The 2022 Budget versus actuals report does not have any 

indicators of significant variance at this point, but I must point out that 

at this point we have eight members who have not paid their 2022 dues as of 

this report.  If these members have left the organization we can expect a 

negative variance in dues income  of $160.00 by the end of the calendar 

year.  Maintaining our current membership  and if possible bringing in new 

members is required if we want to organization to continue.  

 

 


